
100255-2025-05-20-Change-In-Status-2

Spoke to William Bailey over the phone. The DataMaster owned by Clear AFB (100255) was returned to the agency. However, 100255 
was displaying detector overflow status messages and was unable to be placed into service. William Bailey explained that 
troubleshooting occurred which included attempting numerous VOCs, and that the top of the DataMaster was opened to ensure that 
there were no loose connections or tubing. This was unable to be readily resolved in the field and will be returned to the crime lab. CKG 
5/20/2025

___________________________________________ 

Instrument was never officially in service due to no passing VOC
CKG 5/20/2025




